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20 -  28 June 2020 
 

 

Saturday 20 June  Vincent Jude Ounsworth RIP - Family  

Sunday  21 June 10.00am Thanksgiving: Chinwe Okafor  
Monday 22 June  Vera Mary Golding RIP  - F.M.  
Tuesday 23 June  Loreto Jacob Wilson RIP - F.M.  

Wednesday 24 June  Danny Crowley RIP (Ann.) - J C Crowley  
Thursday 25 June  Elvina Parsons RIP - F.M.  

Friday 26 June   Marcella Mary Morgan RIP - F.M.  

Saturday 27 June  Betty Nunn RIP - John Nunn & Family  

Sunday  28 June 10.00am Daniel Hurley - P Wall  
 
 

   
Mass is said privately during the week 
 And a 'LIVE STREAM MASS' at 10am on Sunday 
 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:    ON HOLD              DAILY EXPOSITION:  ON HOLD                     TEA ROTA:   ON HOLD 

CLEANING TEAMS:   ON HOLD 

THE PARISH CHURCH 

Our Parish Church of St Vincent's is now open for worship on a daily basis.  As yet we are not 

free to conduct any religious service such as the Mass or other acts of worship.  The church 

building is open for private worship each day of the week.  The time of opening  from Monday to 

Saturday is from 10.00am - 12.00 noon and in the evening from 5.00pm - 6.00pm. 

Everyone who comes to worship is asked to remain vigilant and observe the norms as set out by 

the competent authorities.  There are thirty two places  at any one time to worship.  The actual 

seating is marked to comply with the 2 metre distance.  Visiting as a family a whole bench can 

be occupied. 
DAILY WORSHIP: 
Permission has been granted for churches to be open for private worship.  This is very good news indeed.  

Sacramental  adoration in our parish has been a daily practice.  We hope this is the first step which will 

lead to regular worship  where the sacramental life practice will return to normal. 

So far no public celebrations are able to take place.   

At least as a result of two young parishioners we were able to have the Mass streamed.  

I would like to thank John Paul Mogg who kindly volunteered his time and services to set up the 

Streaming Service which enables a good number of parishioners to follow the Sunday Masses.  In this 

regard there was a degree of assistance from Jamie Fellows.  I would like to thank them most heartily. 

Now that the Church is open I would like to thank John Murphy who helped to prepare the Church for 

its re-opening. On the website you are able to see the adaptation to meet the guidelines which allow the 

Church to open.  Here I would like to thank the number of volunteers who man the Church during the 

opening times to ensure safety for all.  The Knights cover the evening worship. 

PRAYERS: I continue to ask for prayers to be offered for those who died as a result of the Corona Virus, especially 
some of our parishioners. 

THANK YOU: I would like to acknowledge the generosity of many towards me during this time.  I very 

much appreciate the prayers and other support offered.  Equally I would like to acknowledge the 

generosity towards the Parish for the donations and newly created standing orders. 

ACCA (AFRO-CARIBBEAN CATHOLIC ASSOCIATION): I would like to thank ACCA for their Easter 

Contribution. 
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